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WELCOME! What a great start to the new school year!  The library is a busy place, and we are so excited 

to see everyone back at school.  We spent the past couple of weeks helping students with their 

Chromebooks, checking out books, and getting to know our new students.  

  

PCMS FALL BOOK FAIR! The library will host the Scholastic Book Fair from Monday, October 14th- 

Thursday, October 17th.  The fair will have a variety of books for middle school students.  Proceeds from 

the fair are used to purchase additional resources for the PCMS library, so your support is greatly 

appreciated!    We welcome any parent/guardian who would like to volunteer at the fair.  It is a fun week in 

the library, and we hope you join us.  Please sign up at here: 

 

PCMS Book Fair Volunteer Sign Up 

 

 
 

https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/10c0f4bacab2ea7f58-pcms1
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